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Hello Class of 75, 
  
               Our 35th reunion is scheduled for the weekend of June 4-6, 2010.  As you may, or 
may not, know, Joe Hockberger, Kymn Harp, and I became the class agents about 2 years 
ago.  Joe Hockberger has agreed to be the reunion chairman.  The purpose of this letter is to 
ask you all to mark the dates next June, and to ask for your help. 
                 
    The secret to a great reunion turnout, we've learned, is simply person to person 
communication - NOT email, but a phone call or personal visit.   To make that work, we 
need a representative from each housing unit to personally contact their pledge brothers and 
GDI friends.  So far we have a couple of volunteers.  Judd Cromer has agreed to get in 
touch with the Fijis.  Jim Hiatt has agreed to do the same with the Phi Delts and the 
independents.  Rick Shonkwiler has agreed to help out where he can.    This won’t take a lot 
of time, maybe an hour or two a month, at most.  I will coordinate with the College to get 
you a list of class members and their most recent contact information. 
 

    I think we can also take this one step further.  Think about the impact if each of you 
picks up the phone and calls a couple of classmates you have remained in contact with over 
the years.  We’ve spread out all over the country, but most of us probably have a couple of 
guys that we’ve remained in touch with over the years.  Get in touch with them and tell them 
about our upcoming reunion.  Better yet, make sure their email and phone contact 
information are up to date with the college. 
                 
                If everybody does what they can to help, we'll have a great turnout and nobody will 
be overwhelmed with work.  Our goals are simple = great turnout of alumni, reconnect with 
some old friends that I haven’t seen in a long time, and have a great party.  Please let us 
know if you're willing to help or at least to let us know if you plan to attend.  
 
                At a later date, I’ll send out a list of guys that are missing in action, that were last 
seen in 1975.  Maybe some of you know what these guys are up to. 
  
John Beardsley, aka Beas 
484-354-7362 
 


